
From: andrew sandker
To: Phillips, Robert; Hacker, Marsha
Subject: Canopy preservation
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 9:26:44 PM

Hello, I live in the 800 block of Jenifer street and I support the underground ing of
utility wires in order to preserve and perpetuate canopy trees.

Thank you,
Andrew
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